
Prayers and Squares: The Prayer Quilt Ministry 
 

St. John's is a member of a national organization called "Prayers and Squares: The 

Prayer Quilt Ministry". 

 

Prayers and Squares meets on the second Tuesday of each month to sew. Participants 

will be shown how to make simple quilts for our Prayer Quilt Ministry. If you don't sew 

but would like to be a part of this ministry, there are many other quilt-making steps you 

can help with. 

 

Please bring your own sewing machine and brown bag lunch. If you have any questions, 

please contact Debbie Lothspeich (dstitcher49@yahoo.com). 
 

Prayer Quilt Requests 
 

St. John’s parishioners can request a Prayer Quilt for anyone in need of prayer and 

support. To request a quilt, please contact Diane Gustafson (diangus15@aol.com) or 

Maria (maria@saint-johns.org). 
 

This important ministry brings comfort and healing to many people who are suffering 

with illness. 
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